
From: Brown, Carol A. 
Sent: 12/7/2012 3:55:51 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Planning for 12/20 

I can try! 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2012 12:35 PM 
To: Brown, Carol A. 
Subject: Planning for 12/20 

Carol 

I know the 12/20 agenda will be coming out next week. It would be great if those two CTA/gas PDs 
could go on consent. 

We will file responses to the comments next Tuesday, but our position hasn't changed since you and I 
talked. 

What a meeting it will be, as always! 

Thanks 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/ 
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